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Pork & Corn Roast 2019: Thanks to everyone who volunteered their time, donated articles and helped in any way with this year's pork and
corn roast.  

Special thanks to Janet McGugan for her generosity in hosting the event at her farm. 
After expenses the event had a net income of $3,645.90, which is directed to our annual operating budget.

Fall Bible Study: Wed. @ 7pm – interested? Not too late to join -  contact Rev. Shelly.

Subject: Unexplainable Jesus.
Fall Food Drive:  All non-perishable food items will be collected until Thanksgiving, please bring fresh items for Thanksgiving Sunday. 

This thank-offering will be given to the Salvation Army Food Bank this year.

Craft Night: A second craft night November 8. 

Nativity scene.

World Communion Sunday: Sunday Oct. 6th 

Holy Communion will be celebrated!
Countdown to Christmas Bazaar: 

Sat. Nov. 16th 10am-1pm.

Count Down to Christmas: 

Preparations are at hand! Please look  to  the  October  eNews,  websites  and  upcoming  Sunday  newsletters  &  leaflets  for  more
information!

Please send Calendar Updates, Bulletin and Newsletter information to: bulletin@caradocpresbyterian.ca


